From: Brenda Foster

To: ES-comments-intermtn-payette
Subject: Plans for the Stibnite Gold project need to protect water quality and restore habitat
Date: Sunday, July 16, 2017 8:02:24 AM

Dear Payette Forest Supervisor Keith Lannom and staff,

Please do not jeopardize the South Fork Salmon River Drainage. We really need to care about keeping our rivers
and water sources clean. Please manage our public lands responsibly, and take the long view when it comes to

preserving planet earth.

Thank you.

Ms. Brenda Foster






